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25 March 2020 

Michael Juttner 
Manager Renewables  
Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning 
Level 8, 8 Nicholson St, East Melbourne, VIC 3002 
 

Delivery via email: michael.juttner@delwp.vic.gov.au 

Attn: Sam Mason 

 

Dear Michael, 

Ferguson Wind Farm – PA1600139-B – Response to Further information  

Please accept this as a response to further information for the Ferguson Wind Farm – PA1600139-B 
which seeks to amend the permit to include a permanent met mast on the land (retrospective).   

In response to the request for further information we now provide:  

1. Assessment to address impact of the anemometer on aircraft safety which has been prepared 
by Landrum and Brown. That report references the CFA Guidelines for Renewable Energy 
Installations, The AFAC Doctine – _Wind Farms and Bushfire Operations, as well as Guideline D 
of the National Airports Safeguarding Framework (NASF) – _Managing the Risk to Aviation 
Safety of Wind Turbine Installations (Wind Farms)/Wind Monitoring Towers (especially 
paragraphs 39 & 40)  

2. Updated development plans, including:  
a) Updated site plan to show: i. Location of the mast base footing and guy anchor footings;  
ii. Minimum distance of proposal from Princetown Rd; and  
iii. Minimum distance of proposal from nearby (within 2km) dwellings.  
 
b) Details of aircraft safety marking/visibility measures shown on the elevation plans.  

3. A tracked change copy of the permit is provided. 
4. The anemometer is proposed to be permanent.  
5. The lodged application form refers to both Lots 1 and 2.   

I trust we have provided all the information required in a convenient form. Should you have any further 
questions please don’t hesitate to contact me on my mobile on 0408 587 095, or by email at 
fi.cotter@energyforms.com.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

F i  Cotter-  Director 

  

Level 8, 91 William St, MELBOURNE, 3000 

Victoria, Australia 

 

Fi Cotter: 0408 587 095 

Shane Melotte: 0429 778 080  

 


